
To, 

The Principal, 

Yara International School, Riyadh KSA 

Subject: Happy Holidays to Ms. Anjum Rafeeq and All YIS Staff 

  

Dear Madam, 

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for all the efforts taken by Ms. Anjum Rafeeq and her group 
for making Virtual Classes as an engaging experience for all students even during this pandemic. 

Thank you for being so passionate when finding opportunities for us and giving us honest feedback to 
help us improve our children. Thank you so much for caring about us beyond what your job requires. 

We see the steps you are taking to stay connected with students and to adapt your practice, and we 
appreciate you. 

All teachers: 

Ms. Anjum Rafeeq – Class Teacher for Grade 3B 

Ms. Meraj Jabeen – Hindi Teacher 

Ms. Sweety Anil Kumar - Art Teacher 

Mr. Amer Sir - Telugu Sir 

 

We see you, we appreciate you, and we applaud you. There are so many heroes in our world right now, 
and you are one of them. 

 

We wish you a safe and wonderful vacation with your loved ones! 

 

Thank You 

 

Best Regards, 
Rana Tasneem 
(Mother of Rabia Malik) 
Grade 3, Section B 


